Clifton Suspension Bridge Trust - Toilet facilities

The Clifton Suspension Bridge Trust is bringing forward proposals to improve the toilet facilities on the Clifton
approach to the Bridge.

The proposal is to re-design the internal layout to provide two modern unisex cubicles and one accessible toilet,
plus an education space and a small kiosk.The toilets will continue to be available to the public during daylight
hours and the kiosk will serve daily from 10am - 5pm, in keeping with the opening hours of the main Visitor
Centre.

We welcome feedback on these proposals from the local community and other stakeholders, which will help
inform the final scheme which will be submitted for planning. The closing date for submitting feedback is 11
December 2020.

Do you support the proposals for the refurbishment of the toilet facilities?

Support
Support with some concerns
Do not support

Undecided/no opinion

What do you like about the proposals?

Do you have any concerns about the proposals?



Any further comments

I am a local resident
I work locally
| travel regularly through the area

| represent a group/organisation

Please specify

Please provide your postcode

Thank you for participating in this survey. If you have any further questions or concerns, please contact: Avril Baker
Consultancy, Consultation Co-ordinator, on 0117 977 2002 or email info@abc-pr.co.uk

Avril Baker Consultancy, 126 Somerset Road, Bristol BS4 2JB
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